Chipmunks Gone Nuts 2020 Calendar
When somebody should go to the ebook stores, search start by shop, shelf by
shelf, it is in fact problematic. This is why we give the books compilations in
this website. It will categorically ease you to look guide chipmunks gone nuts
2020 calendar as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you in reality want, you
can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method
can be every best area within net connections. If you set sights on to download
and install the chipmunks gone nuts 2020 calendar, it is unconditionally easy
then, previously currently we extend the connect to buy and create bargains to
download and install chipmunks gone nuts 2020 calendar suitably simple!

Supercars 2022 2021-08-31 Speed, power, and head-turning looks—there’s no
mistaking a supercar! In this 16-month wall calendar, G. F. Williams’ superb
photography captures the greatest high-performance offerings. From classics
like the Jaguar XJ220 and Ferrari 250 to today’s stunning Bugatti, Pagani, and
McLaren hypercars, Supercars 2022 features top makes and models from around the
world. This 12"×12" wall calendar includes a convenient page that shows the
months of September, October, November, and December 2021, followed by
individual pages for the months of 2022. Supercars 2022 belongs on the wall of
any fan of these super high-performance machines.
Posh Adult Coloring Book: Inspired by Nature Marjolein Bastin 2017-08-15 Be
inspired by Marjolein Bastin's passion for the natural world in this lovely
coloring book. "I see every day as a new gift full of new discoveries, which I
want to share with everyone through my artwork." --Marjolein Bastin Now you can
share the beauty of Marjolein Bastin's nature-inspired art by coloring images
based on her artwork.
Health and Safety Code Handbook United States. Forest Service 1979
Earth Almanac Ted Williams 2020-09-29 Noted nature writer Ted Williams invites
readers along on a year-long immersion in the wild and fleeting moments of the
natural world, from winter candy and spring quackers to summer’s scarlet
farewell and autumn reveilles. This beautifully crafted collection of short,
seasonal essays combines in-depth information with evocative descriptions of
nature’s marvels and mysteries. Williams explains the weather conditions that
bring out the brightest reds in autumn leaves, how hungry wolf spiders catch
their prey, and why American goldfinches wait until late July or August to
build their nests. In the tradition of Thoreau, Carson, and Leopold, Ted
Williams’s writing stands as a testament to the delicate balance of nature’s
resilience and fragility, and inspires readers to experience the natural world
for themselves and to become advocates for protecting and preserving the
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amazing diversity and activity found there.
A Christmas Story Jean Shepherd 2010-10-27 A beloved, bestselling classic of
humorous and nostalgic Americana—the book that inspired the equally classic
Yuletide film and the live musical on Fox. The holiday film A Christmas Story,
first released in 1983, has become a bona fide Christmas perennial, gaining in
stature and fame with each succeeding year. Its affectionate, wacky, and wryly
realistic portrayal of an American family’s typical Christmas joys and travails
in small-town Depression-era Indiana has entered our imagination and our hearts
with a force equal to It’s a Wonderful Life and Miracle on 34th Street. This
edition of A Christmas Story gathers together in one hilarious volume the gems
of autobiographical humor that Jean Shepherd drew upon to create this enduring
film. Here is young Ralphie Parker’s shocking discovery that his decoder ring
is really a device to promote Ovaltine; his mother and father’s pitched battle
over the fate of a lascivious leg lamp; the unleashed and unnerving savagery of
Ralphie’s duel in the show with the odious bullies Scut Farkas and Grover Dill;
and, most crucially, Ralphie’s unstoppable campaign to get Santa—or anyone
else—to give him a Red Ryder carbine action 200-shot range model air rifle. Who
cares that the whole adult world is telling him, “You’ll shoot your eye out,
kid”? The pieces that comprise A Christmas Story, previously published in the
larger collections In God We Trust, All Others Pay Cash and Wanda Hickey’s
Night of Golden Memories, coalesce in a magical fashion to become an
irresistible piece of Americana, quite the equal of the film in its ability to
warm the heart and tickle the funny bone.
Farmers' Almanac 2008 Peter Geiger 2007 Provides weather predictions for the
entire United States and includes such features as the best days for fishing,
recipes from the Wild West, and tips for tightwads.
Backpacker 2007-09 Backpacker brings the outdoors straight to the reader's
doorstep, inspiring and enabling them to go more places and enjoy nature more
often. The authority on active adventure, Backpacker is the world's first GPSenabled magazine, and the only magazine whose editors personally test the
hiking trails, camping gear, and survival tips they publish. Backpacker's
Editors' Choice Awards, an industry honor recognizing design, feature and
product innovation, has become the gold standard against which all other
outdoor-industry awards are measured.
Chipmunk Song Joanne Ryder 1992-07-01 A lyrical description of a chipmunk as it
goes about its activities in late summer, prepares for winter, and settles in
till spring.
Winter World Bernd Heinrich 2009-10-13 From flying squirrels to grizzly bears,
and from torpid turtles to insects with antifreeze, the animal kingdom relies
on some staggering evolutionary innovations to survive winter. Unlike their
human counterparts, who must alter the environment to accommodate physical
limitations, animals are adaptable to an amazing range of conditions. Examining
everything from food sources in the extremely barren winter land-scape to the
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chemical composition that allows certain creatures to survive, Heinrich's
Winter World awakens the largely undiscovered mysteries by which nature
sustains herself through winter's harsh, cruel exigencies.
Slow Arrow: Unearthing the Frail Children Kathryn Winograd 2020-02-15 Slow
Arrow: Unearthing the Frail Children explores in the microcosm of a forty-acre
high mountain meadow and its surrounding lands vast worlds of ecological and
familial migrations. The announcement by her eighty-five-year-old mother that
she would be moving to Colorado to live out her last years sparks Winograd into
a journey into what it means to be a steward of a land and its inhabitants she
knows little about and steward of a grieving mother sliding irrevocably into
the blindness she fears and the dying for which she longs. Expanded gold mines,
drought-induced wildfires, sudden aspen decline, solitary hawks and summerpastured longhorns, coyote and elusive cougar, fairy trumpets: as Winograd
takes her mother on an exploration of the inhabitants of this deceptively
remote and arid landscape in southwest Colorado at the "back" of Pikes Peak,
she begins to discover its metaphorical connections to the emotional family
landscape she now lives in. In this collection of essays, Winograd braids
together the pressing environmental issues of today with the sacred and profane
intersections of the human and the natural world .
Baby Chipmunks Bobbie Kalman 2010-07-15 Introduces chipmunks and their young,
describing physical characteristics, life cycle, habitat, the caring behavior
of mother chipmunks, and how they are distinguished from other rodents.
Flower Mandalas Coloring Book Thaneeya McArdle 2015-09-01 Discover 30 luxurious
floral mandalas to color and enjoy. Each of these symmetrical circles offers an
intimate garden where you can focus, center, and relax.
The Laws Field Guide to the Sierra Nevada 2007 A conveniently sized reference
by the author of Sierra Birds: A Hiker's Guide provides comprehensive coverage
of more than 1,700 plant and animal species complemented by quick-reference
tabs, range maps, coverage of lesser-known characteristics and more than 2,800
watercolor illustrations.
Revolutionary Letters, Etc., 1966-1978 1979
Creepy, Crawly Caterpillars Michèle Dufresne 2015
Taxidermy Gone Wrong Rob Colson 2020-11-03 WARNING! WEIRD WACKY AND WONDERFUL
TAXIDERMY OVERLOAD. Perfect for fans of Crap Taxidermy, Taxidermy Gone Wrong
takes you inside the strange and hilariously horrifying world of taxidermy from
around the globe. From musical mice and basketball playing bengals to guntoting rodents and lawnmowing moles, Taxidermy Gone Wrong is a wonderfully
weird collection of curiosities that will amuse and astonish. Bringing together
scenes nature never intended, this full-color volume showcases a wide range of
bizarre creations on display and available for sale around the world. From a
swearing squirrel in a London antiques shop to a murderous mouse serving
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arsenic in a New York storefront, no animal—or macabre tableau—is off-limits.
Taxidermy Gone Wrong presents the very best—or perhaps the very worst—of these
bizarre anthropomorphic reconstructions.
The Secret Life of Squirrels: A Love Story Nancy Rose 2016-12-13 Love is in the
air with another irresistible photographic story of wild squirrels in homemade
miniature settings, delighting readers and animal lovers of all ages. A
companion to The Secret Life of Squirrels and Merry Christmas, Squirrels! sure
to surprise and enchant readers young and old! Mr. Peanuts spends his days
climbing trees and gathering nuts--but he wishes he had another squirrel to
share his time with. When he meets a special squirrel friend, he soon finds
himself falling in love! They visit the bookstore, go to the park, and have a
romantic candlelit dinner. Will Mr. Peanuts get his happily ever after?
Position of the Day Nerve.com 2003-08-28 After all these years of thinking 69
was our lucky number, the perpetrators of Nerve.com's wildly popular "Position
of the Day" have hand-picked 366 of their very best erotic scenarios into one
gloriously chunky, deeply inspiring, and hilarious compendium. Yes, that's 366
- one for each day of the year plus a little something special for leap year!
Illustrated with anatomically correct drawn figures, the positions run the
lusty gamut from plausible to creative to Honey, get my weight belt, this is
going to require some heavy lifting! For beginners and the acrobatically
challenged, there are accessible suggestions such as the Corporate Merger, the
Wet Blanket, and the TV Dinner. Meanwhile, the adept and adventurous can try
their hand at The Snow Blower, The Papoose, and the Quasimodo, which fieldtesting suggests is best attempted only after a vigorous round of stretching
and a can of Red Bull. Position of the Day is about not becoming a creature of
habit, because even the Excuse Me, Do I Know You? can get boring if that's the
only position in your repertoire... Em & Lo (Emma Taylor and Lorelei Sharkey)
pen Nerve.com's sex and relationships advice column, "The Em & Lo Down (Advice
from Near-Experts)."
Squirrels and Birds Geert Weggen 2015-07-18 After I had just published my first
book, "Book of squirrels," several readers asked when the second book would
come out? I had not originally planned on a second book, but because of the
great responses and queries I received, I immediately started on this book. I
had the idea of making this a bigger book with other animals included. I also
wanted to make this book more interactive for the reader; like my previously
published Swedish book "Ekorrarnas bok." There are open boxes at the bottom of
every page, whereby readers may create their own texts. The difference in this
book is that more people were involved in the creative process. Catherine MLP
Pagano provided several of the texts and helped with text corrections. Solveig
Sandstrom created several of the props used in the photos. Nico Plugge assisted
with proof reading and corrections. I am always looking for new props! Please
feel free to send some to me. They may appear in my next book! For a little
incentive; whoever sends the prop that is used to create the photo I like best,
will be rewarded with a free book. Wishing you much fun and creativity in
reading this book!
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Harold and the Purple Crayon Crockett Johnson 2015-09-29 From beloved
children’s book creator Crockett Johnson comes the timeless classic Harold and
the Purple Crayon! This imagination-sparking picture book belongs on every
child's digital bookshelf. One evening Harold decides to go for a walk in the
moonlight. Armed only with an oversize purple crayon, young Harold draws
himself a landscape full of wonder and excitement. Harold and his trusty crayon
travel through woods and across seas and past dragons before returning to bed,
safe and sound. Full of funny twists and surprises, this charming story shows
just how far your imagination can take you. “A satisfying artistic triumph.”
—Chris Van Allsburg, author-illustrator of The Polar Express Share this classic
as a birthday, baby shower, or graduation gift!
Thank Goodness We Both Have Our Soft Sides Sophie Corrigan 2020-09-08 People
can be prickly at times. Sophie Corrigan, in her follow-up to her top selling
title I Love You Like No Otter, offers another charming gift book with thirty
delightful illustrated animal puns conveying the importance of acceptance and
forgiveness in relationships.
The Littlest Voyageur Margi Preus 2020-03-24 A red squirrel stows away on a
canoe to fulfill his dream of joining a group of voyageurs--men who paddle
canoes filled with goods to a trading post thousands of miles away. A Finalist
for the Minnesota Book Award It is 1792 and unbeknownst to a group of voyageurs
traveling from Montreal to Grand Portage, an intrepid squirrel, Jean Pierre
Petit Le Rouge, sneaks onto their canoe. Le Rouge is soon discovered because he
can't contain his excitement--mon dieu he is so enthusiastic. The smells! The
vistas! The comradery! The voyageurs are not particularly happy to have him,
especially because Le Rouge rides, but he does not paddle. He eats, but he does
not cook. He doesn't even carry anything on portages--sometimes it is he who
has to be carried. He also has a terrible singing voice. What kind of voyageur
is that? When they finally arrive at the trading post Le Rouge is in for a
terrible shock--the voyageurs have traveled all those miles to collect beaver
pelts. With the help of Monique, a smart and sweet flying squirrel, Le Rouge
organizes his fur-bearing friends of the forest to ambush the men and try and
convince them to quit being voyageurs. Written by a Newbery honor author, the
book has over 20 black-and-white illustrations. A Junior Library Guild
Selection
Perfect Pigeons Katherine Battersby 2020-09-22 One plucky pigeon dares to fly
against the flock in this brightly illustrated, laugh-out-loud picture book
about embracing the things that make us different. A colorful flock of pigeons
pride themselves on their perfect unity. All except one: a bespectacled pigeon
who is happiest doing its own thing. While the flock all looks the same, this
pigeon enjoys wearing cowboy boots. While the flock flies in perfect formation,
this pigeon soars like a superhero. When the flock finally confronts their
contrary friend, they learn a thing or two about true perfection—and that we
don’t all have to be the same to belong together.
Walter Benjamin at the Dairy Queen Larry McMurtry 2010-06-01 In a lucid,
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brilliant work of nonfiction -- as close to an autobiography as his readers are
likely to get -- Larry McMurtry has written a family portrait that also serves
as a larger portrait of Texas itself, as it was and as it has become. Using as
a springboard an essay by the German literary critic Walter Benjamin that he
first read in Archer City's Dairy Queen, McMurtry examines the small-town way
of life that big oil and big ranching have nearly destroyed. He praises the
virtues of everything from a lime Dr. Pepper to the lost art of oral
storytelling, and describes the brutal effect of the sheer vastness and
emptiness of the Texas landscape on Texans, the decline of the cowboy, and the
reality and the myth of the frontier. McMurtry writes frankly and with deep
feeling about his own experiences as a writer, a parent, and a heart patient,
and he deftly lays bare the raw material that helped shape his life's work: the
creation of a vast, ambitious, fictional panorama of Texas in the past and the
present. Throughout, McMurtry leaves his readers with constant reminders of his
all-encompassing, boundless love of literature and books.
Self-Portrait with Boy Rachel Lyon 2018-02-06 Longlisted for the Center for
Fiction First Novel Prize “Fabulously written, this spellbinding debut novel is
a real page-turner. A powerful, brilliantly imagined story” (Library Journal,
starred review) about an ambitious young artist whose accidental photograph of
a boy falling to his death could jumpstart her career, but devastate her most
intimate friendship. Lu Rile is a relentlessly focused young photographer
struggling to make ends meet. Working three jobs, responsible for her aging
father, and worrying that her crumbling loft apartment is being sold to
developers, she is at a point of desperation. One day, in the background of a
self-portrait, Lu accidentally captures an image of a boy falling to his death.
The photograph turns out to be startlingly gorgeous, the best work of art she’s
ever made. It’s an image that could change her life…if she lets it. But the
decision to show the photograph is not easy. The boy is her neighbors’ son, and
the tragedy brings all the building’s residents together. It especially unites
Lu with the boy’s beautiful grieving mother, Kate. As the two forge an intense
bond based on sympathy, loneliness, and budding attraction, Lu feels
increasingly unsettled and guilty, torn between equally fierce desires: to
advance her career, and to protect a woman she has come to love. Set in early
90s Brooklyn on the brink of gentrification, Self-Portrait with Boy is a
“sparkling debut” (The New York Times Book Review) about the emotional dues
that must be paid on the road to success and a powerful exploration of the
complex terrain of female friendship. “The conflict is rich and thorny, raising
questions about art and morality, love and betrayal, sacrifice and opportunism,
and the chance moments that can define a life…It wrestles with the nature of
art, but moves with the speed of a page-turner” (Los Angeles Times).
The Dirt Book David L. Harrison 2021-06-08 15 fun and fact-filled poems about
soil--what makes it and who lives in it! This book unearths some of the
glorious mysteries that lie beneath our feet! A New York Public Library Best
Book of the Year Spectacular vertical panoramas illustrating life underground
accompany 15 funny, fascinating poems that explore dirt and the many creatures
that make their homes underground. Spiders, earthworms, ants, chipmunks and
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more crawl across the pages, between stretching roots and buried stones.
Chipmunk, for such a little squirt you sure do move a lot of dirt, you sure do
dig your tunnels deep, you sure do find some nuts to keep, you sure do know
your underground. Chipmunk, you sure do get around. This unique celebration of
dirt-- what makes it, what lives in it, and the many wonderful things the soil
does to support life on our planet-- is a whimsical, cleverly-illustrated pick
for kids who love animals... or who just love playing in the mud. From the
creators of And the Bullfrogs Sing, a Bank Street Best Book of the Year, this
intriguing, uniquely charming nature book has been vetted by experts and
includes an author's note with more information about all the featured
creatures, as well as a bibliography. An NSTA Outstanding Science Trade Book
for Students An NCTE Notable Poetry Book
Christmas Geert Weggen 2016-12-04 Vante and Daisy are sending their wish lists
to Santa via a rocket letterbox. Hopefully they get what they ask for.
Christmas is the fourth book of The adventures of Vante series. A squirrel
stories for children, from Squirrel photos of Geert Weggen. Geert Weggen
created this story and Catherine MLP Pagano helped with corrections.
Entertainment Science Thorsten Hennig-Thurau 2018-08-01 The entertainment
industry has long been dominated by legendary screenwriter William Goldman’s
“Nobody-Knows-Anything” mantra, which argues that success is the result of
managerial intuition and instinct. This book builds the case that combining
such intuition with data analytics and rigorous scholarly knowledge provides a
source of sustainable competitive advantage – the same recipe for success that
is behind the rise of firms such as Netflix and Spotify, but has also fueled
Disney’s recent success. Unlocking a large repertoire of scientific studies by
business scholars and entertainment economists, the authors identify essential
factors, mechanisms, and methods that help a new entertainment product succeed.
The book thus offers a timely alternative to “Nobody-Knows” decision-making in
the digital era: while coupling a good idea with smart data analytics and
entertainment theory cannot guarantee a hit, it systematically and
substantially increases the probability of success in the entertainment
industry. Entertainment Science is poised to inspire fresh new thinking among
managers, students of entertainment, and scholars alike. Thorsten Hennig-Thurau
and Mark B. Houston – two of our finest scholars in the area of entertainment
marketing – have produced a definitive research-based compendium that cuts
across various branches of the arts to explain the phenomena that provide
consumption experiences to capture the hearts and minds of audiences. Morris B.
Holbrook, W. T. Dillard Professor Emeritus of Marketing, Columbia University
Entertainment Science is a must-read for everyone working in the entertainment
industry today, where the impact of digital and the use of big data can’t be
ignored anymore. Hennig-Thurau and Houston are the scientific frontrunners of
knowledge that the industry urgently needs. Michael Kölmel, media entrepreneur
and Honorary Professor of Media Economics at University of Leipzig
Entertainment Science’s winning combination of creativity, theory, and data
analytics offers managers in the creative industries and beyond a novel,
compelling, and comprehensive approach to support their decision-making. This
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ground-breaking book marks the dawn of a new Golden Age of fruitful
conversation between entertainment scholars, managers, and artists. Allègre
Hadida, Associate Professor in Strategy, University of Cambridge
The Way Up to Heaven (A Roald Dahl Short Story) Roald Dahl 2012-09-13 The Way
Up to Heaven is a brilliant gem of a short story from Roald Dahl, the master of
the sting in the tail. In The Way Up to Heaven, Roald Dahl, one of the world's
favourite authors, tells a sinister story about the darker side of human
nature. Here, a woman obsessed with punctuality makes a fateful decision . . .
The Way Up to Heaven is taken from the short story collection Kiss Kiss, which
includes ten other devious and shocking stories, featuring the wife who pawns
the mink coat from her lover with unexpected results; the priceless piece of
furniture that is the subject of a deceitful bargain; a wronged woman taking
revenge on her dead husband, and others. 'Unnerving bedtime stories, subtle,
proficient, hair-raising and done to a turn.' (San Francisco Chronicle ) This
story is also available as a Penguin digital audio download read by Stephanie
Beacham. Roald Dahl, the brilliant and worldwide acclaimed author of Charlie
and the Chocolate Factory, James and the Giant Peach, Matilda, and many more
classics for children, also wrote scores of short stories for adults. These
delightfully disturbing tales have often been filmed and were most recently the
inspiration for the West End play, Roald Dahl's Twisted Tales by Jeremy Dyson.
Roald Dahl's stories continue to make readers shiver today.
Holidays on Ice David Sedaris 2009-05-04 David Sedaris's beloved holiday
collection is new again with six more pieces, including a never before
published story. Along with such favorites as the diaries of a Macy's elf and
the annals of two very competitive families, are Sedaris's tales of tardy
trick-or-treaters ("Us and Them"); the difficulties of explaining the Easter
Bunny to the French ("Jesus Shaves"); what to do when you've been locked out in
a snowstorm ("Let It Snow"); the puzzling Christmas traditions of other nations
("Six to Eight Black Men"); what Halloween at the medical examiner's looks like
("The Monster Mash"); and a barnyard secret Santa scheme gone awry ("Cow and
Turkey"). No matter what your favorite holiday, you won't want to miss
celebrating it with the author who has been called "one of the funniest writers
alive" (Economist).
Nuts About Squirrels Don H. Corrigan 2019-02-28 Squirrels have made numerous
appearances in mass media over the years, from Beatrix Potter’s Nutkin and
Timmy Tiptoes, to Rocky the flying squirrel of The Adventures of Rocky and
Bullwinkle, and to Conker and Squirrel Girl of video game fame. This book
examines how squirrel legends from centuries ago have found new life through
contemporary popular culture, with a focus on the various portrayals of these
wily creatures in books, newspapers, television, movies, public relations,
advertising and video games.
Backpacker 2007-09 Backpacker brings the outdoors straight to the reader's
doorstep, inspiring and enabling them to go more places and enjoy nature more
often. The authority on active adventure, Backpacker is the world's first GPSchipmunks-gone-nuts-2020-calendar

8/11

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 4, 2022 by guest

enabled magazine, and the only magazine whose editors personally test the
hiking trails, camping gear, and survival tips they publish. Backpacker's
Editors' Choice Awards, an industry honor recognizing design, feature and
product innovation, has become the gold standard against which all other
outdoor-industry awards are measured.
Sketching Stuff Charlie O'Shields 2018-11-22 Charlie O'Shields is the creator
of Doodlewash®, founder of World Watercolor Month in July, and host of the
Sketching Stuff podcast. Every single day, for over three years, he created a
watercolor illustration and wrote a short essay about whatever came to mind
that day and posted it on his blog. These are some of the collected favorites
along with some brand new musings. With over 180 illustrations, this book is
part personal memoir and sometimes just a randomly fun romp through the sillier
bits of this crazy world we all inhabit. Written to take on the impossible task
of inspiring creativity, unleashing your inner child, and instilling hope, it
will, at the very least, make you smile and touch your heart.
The Busy Little Squirrel Nancy Tafuri 2011-08-30 The leaves have started to
fall. The air is cold. Squirrel needs to get ready for winter. He cannot nibble
with the mice. He does not have time to hop with the frogs or run with the
dogs. Will this busy little squirrel ever slow down? Focusing on all the
charming features of the fall season, this sweetly illustrated story features
country animals, pumpkins, leaves, apples and other signs of autumn. Now
available as a sturdy board book, the newly redesigned Classic Board Book logo
calls out this title's seasonal theme on the front cover.
The Last Panther Todd Mitchell 2017-08-22 For animal lovers and fans of The One
and Only Ivan and Hoot, this is the uplifting story of a girl who discovers a
family of panthers that were thought to be extinct, and her journey to save the
species. Eleven-year-old Kiri has a secret: wild things call to her. More than
anyone else, she’s always had a special connection to animals. But when Kiri
has an encounter with the last known Florida panther, her life is quickly
turned on end. Caught between her conservationist father, who wants to send the
panther to a zoo, and the village poachers, who want to sell it to feed their
families, Kiri must embark on a journey that will take her deep into the
wilderness. There has to be some way to save the panther, and for her dad and
the villagers to understand each other. If Kiri can’t figure out what it is,
she’ll lose far more than the panthers—she’ll lose the only home she’s ever
known, and the only family she has left. 2018 Green Earth Book Award Honor 2018
Colorado Book Award Winner CAL Book Award Winner Green Prize for Sustainable
Literature Award Winner A Bank Street "Best Children's Book of the Year" A
National Geographic Giant Traveling Map of Florida Selection "A powerful tale
of a future to be avoided." —Kirkus Reviews "An eerie cautionary tale about the
dangers of not protecting the environment, tackles an important theme in a
compelling way...a fantastical tale with roots in real-world issues." —Booklist
"Earnest, heartfelt, and passionate, this book will likely inspire new
environmentalists." —Bulletin "A boldly original, profoundly wise, deeply
moving book. It’s a rare gift to any reader, as well as to our planet.” —T. A.
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Barron, best-selling author of the Merlin Saga
Hidden History of Maynard David A. Mark 2014-07-29 As Maynard grew from a
scattering of small hill farms to a booming center of industry and immigration,
much of its colorful history was nearly forgotten. With a rollicking collection
of his essays, newspaper columnist David A. Mark uncovers the hidden gems of
the town's history. Learn why Babe Ruth shopped in Maynard during his Red Sox
days and what they fed the animals at the Taylor mink ranch. Find out who is
buried--and who is not--in the Maynard family crypt and which rock 'n' roll
bands recorded in the studio upstairs from Woolworths on Main Street. Almost
lost to time, these remarkable moments in history helped shape Maynard into the
vibrant community that it is today.
Tails Melanie Mitchell 2003-10-01 A simple introduction to some different
animals that have tails.
Air Force Handbook 10-644 Survival Evasion Resistance Escape Operations, 27
March 2017 United States Government Us Air Force 2017-06-06 Air Force Handbook
10-644 Survival Evasion Resistance Escape (SERE) Operations 27 March 2017 This
handbook describes the various environmental conditions affecting human
survival, and describes isolated personnel (IP) activities necessary to survive
during successful evasion or isolating events leading to successful recovery.
It is the fundamental reference document providing guidance for any USAF
service member who has the potential to become isolated; deviations require
sound judgment and careful consideration. This publication provides
considerations to be used in planning and execution for effective mission
accomplishment of formal USAF Survival, Evasion, Resistance, and Escape (SERE)
training, environmentally specific SERE training, and combat survival
continuation training programs. The tactics, techniques, and procedures in this
publication are recognized best practices presenting a solid foundation to
assist USAF service members to maintain life and return with honor from
isolating events.
The Mammals of Minnesota Evan B. Hazard 1982
The Secret Life of Squirrels Nancy Rose 2014-10-21 An irresistible photographic
story featuring wild squirrels in homemade miniature domestic settings -taking a bath, doing laundry, and barbecuing -- will surprise and amuse readers
and animal lovers of all ages! Adorable squirrels as you've never seen them!
You may think you know what squirrels do all day...but Mr. Peanuts is no
ordinary squirrel. Instead of climbing tress, he plays the piano. ("Moonlight
Sonutta" is his favorite.) Instead of scurrying through the woods, he reads
books (such as A Tail of Two Cities). But everything is more fun with company,
so Mr. Peanuts writes a letter to Cousin Squirrel and invites him for a visit!
Featuring candid photographs of wild squirrels in handcrafted, homemade
miniature settings, this irresistible book is sure to delight readers young and
old!
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